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December 15, 2016

MICHAEL LAHAM
P.0. BOX @888
KARMIEL, ISRAEL

2160501

Dear Michael Laham:

Per your request, your December 1, 2016 pension payment from The Boeing Company

\\ was mailed to your previous address:

PO BOX @@
(3L)  KARMIEL, ISRAEL
2161002

@ Your December payment has not been cashed. A stop payment and re-issue has been
processed so that the check will be mailed To your current address on record.

If you have any questions, please contact the Boeing Retirement Service Center by
calling Boeing TotalAccess at 1-866-473-2016. Hearing-impaired callers should use the
relay service offered through their telephone service provider. Enter your BEMSID and
Boeing TotalAccess password when prompted. Follow the remaining instructions and
say "Pension" when prompted for your reason for calling. Representatives are available
Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. to 9 p.m. Eastern time, excluding holidays. If you prefer,
you may write to the following address:

Boeing Retirement Service Center
PO Box 199404
Dallas TX 75219-9404
Sincerely,

Boeing Retirement Service Center
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